
 

 
 
 

28 June 2023 
 
 
Dear parents/caregivers 

 
 

Friday 7 July - Early Dismissal 
 

Please be advised Friday 7 July (end of term 2), students attending onsite will be dismissed 
at 2.15pm. 
 
School will resume for term 3 on Monday 24 July. 
 
If you require further details please contact the school on 82557566. 
 
We wish you a safe and happy holiday period. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Karen Bond                                                               Dylan Muzyka 
Principal                                                                    Assistant Principal/Operational Leadership,              
                                                                                   Timetable and Data 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




